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Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion 
over four years to deliver more than 190 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over five years. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed 
to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these 
important projects is essential to the future learning 
needs of our students and supports growth in the 
local economy.

Braidwood Central School
A project is underway to upgrade Braidwood Central 
School. This upgrade will include:

	■ two new buildings with six innovative general 
teaching spaces and two specialist learning areas, 
for music and drama

	■ refurbishment of two existing buildings
	■ new covered walkways and ramps
	■ refurbished outdoor spaces and play areas with 

modern landscaping
	■ refurbishment and extension of administration 

and staff facilities.

Progress summary
The main construction contractor has been awarded 
to Zauner Construction and the Development 
Application has been approved.

Site establishment and works commencement
Site establishment including the installation of 
hoarding and project signage, commenced on 
27 May 2020 to prepare the site for construction.

The main works are expected to commence directly 
after site establishment. 

Construction will take place between 7:00am and 
6:00pm Monday to Friday, and 8:00am and 4:00pm 
on Saturdays. No work will take place on Sundays or 
public holidays, unless otherwise approved.

During construction, traffic management will be 
implemented to ensure the safety of students, 
teachers, staff, site visitors and residents.

Hoarding and shade cloth will be used to reduce 
noise and dust impact on the school and its 
neighbours. Dust from demolition and construction 
works will be hosed down with water as required. 
Deliveries will be scheduled outside of school pick up 
and drop off times where possible. 

School Infrastructure NSW will work closely with 
the school community and neighbours to minimise 
impacts where possible.
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For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
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